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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR TRANSPORT AND TECHNICAL 
SERVICES BY DEPUTY G.C.L. BAUDAINS OF ST. CLEMENT 
ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 8th OCTOBER 2013 

 
 

Question 
 
Would the Minister advise whether the resurfacing work at Rue des Prés was considered to be 
sub-standard and, if so, would he indicate what he intends to do about it?  
 
Despite his recent statement that future resurfacing would be of a higher quality, would he 
concede that the present resurfacing of Rue à Don is no better than Rue des Prés and, if so, what 
measures are in place to ensure the works are undertaken to an acceptable standard?  
 
Answer 
 
The resurfacing works on Rue des Prés are not considered to be sub-standard and fully meet the 
requirements of Transport and Technical Services’ Specification for Highway Works.   
 
The surfacing works that have been completed to date on Rue à Don have been carried out in 
accordance with the above Specification and are all fully compliant to date. Transport and 
Technical Services have a full time team on site to supervise the Contractor and to ensure he 
delivers all aspects of his work in accordance with the Specification. 
 


